
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

On Friday 13th March, we shall be raising money for Comic 

Relief.  This event raises money to help people who are living 

in poverty. 

On this day, please help us support this charity by donating  

£1  for your child to wear non-school uniform.  If your child 

would like to wear red clothes or red noses, they are very 

welcome! 

Thank you for your support. 

 


